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 DATE EVENT 

Tuesday 19th March Street Dance Day—all classes PE kits 
please 

Friday 22nd March Class 5 Play in a Day—Greeks 

Friday 22nd March Break up for Easter 

Monday 8th April PD day—staff only 

Thursday 11th April Year 6 Parents SAT meeting 

Monday 6th May Bank Holiday 

Monday 13th May Year 6 SATs week - Mon to Thurs 

Wednesday 22nd May Sports Day— 

KS1 9.15am / KS2 10.45am 

Friday 24th May Break up for  Half term 

Monday 3rd June Return after half term 

Monday 1st July Secondary Transition day 

Tuesday 2nd July Secondary Transition day 

Tuesday 16th July  Year 6—transition workshop in school 

Thursday 18th July Leavers Assembly and picnic —
11.00am    Y6 parents invited 

Friday 19th July Last day of the school year! 

                  

 

  These are our 5R Stars from this week—well done to all 

of you! 

   

   Class 1:  Izzy—being all round 5R Star! 

 

    Class 2: William—being resilient 

   

   Class 3: Matilda—being responsible and resilient 

 

   Class 4:  Will—being responsible 

 

  Class 5: Maddie—being an all round 5R Star! 

 

Last week of term! 

It seems quite incredulous that we are in the last week of the Spring term and 
we are heading  towards the summer! 

Next week is our last week—and there’s a couple of events on including a 
Street Dance Day for the whole school on Tuesday, so PE kits for all that day 

please. Class 5 will end the week with a lovely Play in a Day—so parents in that 
class are invited in at 2.30pm. 

We are always conscious of letting you know dates well in advance, so please 
note that Sports Day has popped into the calendar for May. There will be other 
dates coming up soon—including our Open Afternoon when you can meet new 
teachers and other summer events. Year 6 parents—please do make a note of 

the Leavers’ Assembly date too. That’s a hard one to start thinking about! 

Curriculum Information  

Please contact school directly if you have any queries about the taught       
curriculum, which is always age appropriate and covers national curriculum 

expectations. We are always happy to meet with parents individually to      
discuss any worries or misconceptions. It’s always best to talk to us directly to 

get accurate information, and discuss curriculum planning  

Summer Uniform 

Summer is out!!! Our kind ladies who help us with the uniform are 
starting to sort out summer dresses and shorts ready for next term (if 

it actually warms up!). 

Please come and look and take any next size up dresses—and swap if 
you have any too small! If you don’t find a size of anything you need 
on the rail  too—do ask and we will look in our boxes of spares not 

yet out! 

Exotic zoo visit! 

Class 1 and 2 had a lovely visit this week from the exotic zoo 
team—and have used it to complete some lovely writing 

about the animals who visited. I hope they have told you all 
about them! The skunk was popular! 

 

More pictures on 
the website in the 

class pages. 

Clubs for the Summer term—bookings will close today at 4pm for 
the new clubs for Summer term. 

Parent—teacher meetings 

It has been lovely to catch up with you this week—to share the successes and 
progress this term. If you missed your meeting, then please do contact us as 
we do like to chat to everyone—and it is lovely to see your child’s learning in 
their books. 

Cooking and kites!     
In other news...Class 3 
has been busy making 
kites and Class 5    
making a Greek meze! 

More pics on the website. 


